
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 12, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I would like to advise you that the New Jersey Department of Education has published the New 
Jersey School Performance Reports for the 2016-2017 school year on the DOE website. The 
School Performance Reports reflect the NJDOE's extensive efforts to engage with parents, 
students and school communities about what information is most valuable in providing a picture 
of overall school performance.  
 
We encourage all members of the school community to check out our school district’s 
performance data on our school website. Please click the links that correspond to the summary 
reports for either the Elementary or Middle Schools or the more comprehensive detail reports for 
each school. You can view the data for the entire state at the Department of Education website: 
https://rc.doe.state.nj.us.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns accessing this data please call me at 609-628-3500 ext. 
2110. As always thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
      
 
              
Ken Barth 
Director For Planning/Research and Evaluation 
"Academic Achievement Officer" 
Upper Township School District          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


